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Dear Friends and Family,

I pray that you and your families are staying healthy and safe in these uncertain times. Here at
Warde we want to assure you that we are taking all necessary precautions for the safety of your
loved ones. Our department head team meets daily to stay updated and informed of this ever
changing landscape so we can take proper precautions as things progress and keep our staff up-
dated. In addition to weekly updates, we are meeting multiple times a week with our home office
to ensure we are utilizing the most current precautions and protocols.

On a positive note we are continuing to provide a high quality of life in a way that complies with
social distancing. To name a few hallway bowling, bingo, and room service happy hour. When the
weather is nice we have been taking residents out on the patio or for walks on the grounds.

Our kitchen is also preparing special meals for holy week. Options will include honey glazed
ham served with a fresh sweet potato and roasted asparagus or stuffed leg of lamb (feta cheese &
spinach) served with rosemary roasted potatoes and glazed baby carrots. This also has the option
to be paired with wine.

I also encourage you to reach out to your loved ones if able. A few suggested ways are letters,
phone calls, and video chatting. If you would like to video chat please reach out to reception to
schedule a time. Our staff would be happy to connect you with your loved one with one of our
tablets.

As a team we have and are taking this pandemic very seriously to ensure the safety of our elderly
residents, family members and staff. We would be happy to answer any questions you may have,
please do not hesitate to reach out. We will all get through this together.

Sincerely,

Bret Pomeroy, NHA
Administrator



